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FBI RANSOMWARE NOTICE 
 

 

 
In the aftermath of some recent, high profile attacks on company information 
systems, the Federal Bureau of Investigation has issued the attached advisory 
concerning “ransomware,” a formidable type of malware which essentially holds 
an organization’s files hostage in return for payment of a ransom. It is important 
for organizations to be prepared to counteract emerging external threats to their 
systems, data, and documents, such as those posed by ransomware. 
 
Click here to download the FBI Ransomware Notice. 
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